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LETTER DATED 24 JANUARY 1997 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 22 January 1997
(S/1997/73) regarding your proposal to appoint Ambassador Mohammed Sahnoun
(Algeria) as joint United Nations/Organization of African Unity Special
Representative for the Great Lakes region has been brought to the attention of
the members of the Security Council. They agree with the proposal contained in
your letter.

The members of the Security Council express their full support for the
Special Representative in the fulfilment of his tasks.

The members of the Security Council look forward to being kept closely
informed of the work of the Special Representative.

                                               (Signed) Hisashi OWADA
President of the Security Council
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